
 
MESSAGING AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Students are not permitted to use any messaging applications or Social Media on their iPads at 

school.  We do not want children messaging their peers or parents throughout the school day, or 

parents messaging their children. 

 

This is clearly listed in the Student Digital User Agreement, and is also part of our ethical use of ICT 

program. We ask you to discuss the issue with your child and both sign the Code of Conduct below. 

This should be returned to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. To assist your 

understanding of social media apps, an information sheet compiled by Dr Melinda Harris has been 

attached. 

 

If you need to contact your child during the school day please follow the established protocol of 

contacting our office staff, who will ensure your message is forwarded through the classroom 

teacher. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and please don’t hesitate to contact Melinda Harris if you have 

any queries. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Carolyn Press 

Principal 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

IPAD MESSAGING AT SUBIACO PRIMARY 

 

 

 

 

I have read the information regarding messaging applications and discussed the issue with  

 

____________________________ 

CHILD’S FULL NAME 

 

Parent signature ______________________________ Date _______ 

 

I understand that I must not use any messaging or social media applications such as iMessage, Kik, 

Instagram or Snapchat while I am at school. 

 

 

Child’s signature ______________________________ Date _______ 


